
December 30, 2022

 
To our family of patients, 

First and foremost, we wish both you and yours a healthy, happy, and prosperous New Year!  
Every year, with gratitude, we reflect on our current blessings while looking forward to the 
possibilities of the new year ahead.  As Regis Court Dental Associates has continued to grow, 
we have been blessed to work with amazing caregivers and clinicians along the way.  In 1978, 
Dr. Joe Theisen began his dental practice and in 2009 he welcomed me (Dr. Lisa Henson) to 
continue carrying on his dental legacy.  In March of 2016, Dr. Casey Newton joined Regis Court 
Dental Associates and together we helped serve our family of patients to include those of Drs. 
Theisen, Mahler and Shook.  

As the old adage goes, “to everything there is a season, and a time for every purpose under the 
sun.”  As of January 2023, Dr. Newton has made the difficult decision to relocate with his 
wife and daughter to Duluth, MN to be closer to their families.  Over the past six years we 
have had the privilege to know Dr. Newton both personally and professionally and he will be 
missed.  We wish Dr. Newton and his family continued joy in this new chapter and are grateful 
for the time we shared with him.  

Upon reflecting on our previous blessings, we remain steadfast in our priority of providing 
quality, caring and compassionate dental care to our family of patients in 2023 and beyond.  I 
have been honored to have met and cared for many of you through the years and look forward 
to creating relationships with those I have yet to meet.  Our team is as committed as ever in 
caring for you and your oral health and we look forward to seeing your smiling face in the new 
year!  

Sincerely grateful, 

Lisa Henson, DMD and the Regis Court Dental Associates Team 


